
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
19 January 2024 
 
 
Dear staff, students, parents and carers 
 
 
Early closure ʹ Friday 19 January 
 
 
As you’ll be aware, the decision was made to close the college early this afternoon following a significant water leak, 
for which it was necessary to switch off the mains cold water supply. 
 
We appreciate that an unplanned early closure can be disruptive, and would like to thank students and staff for the 
way in which they handled the situation. 
 
We are pleased to confirm that the cause of the leak has now been rectified and the mains water supply restored. 
Therefore, college will be open as normal on Monday morning. 
 
Thanks once again to staff and students for their quick and calm response today. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

   
Daniel Wood 
Assistant Principal 


